

Re: Rate Mitigation Update - Sunday Call

From: "Bromm, William (CAB)" </o=govon/ou=ontario public sector - iserv
ems/cn=recipients/cn=brommwi">
To: "Katona, Keley (ENERGY)" <keley.katona@ontario.ca>, "Corluka, Marijana (CAB)"
<marijana.corluka@ontario.ca>, "Foster, Robert (CAB)" <robert.foster@ontario.ca>, "Kwamena,
Boafoa (CAB)" <boafoa.kwamena@ontario.ca>
Date: Sat, 25 Feb 2017 18:25:51 -0500

I think the DAG is still away, but we'll check

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.

Original Message

From: Katona, Keley (ENERGY)
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 5:25 PM
To: Bromm, William (CAB); Corluka, Marijana (CAB); Foster, Robert (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB)
Subject: Re: Rate Mitigation Update - Sunday Call

If we could invite the DAG and Michael Helie, would be helpful. Thanks

Original Message

From: Katona, Keley (ENERGY)
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 5:03 PM
To: Bromm, William (CAB); Corluka, Marijana (CAB); Foster, Robert (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB)
Subject: Re: Rate Mitigation Update - Sunday Call

I can check with Carolyn but I'm not sure they have an update on Binnie so might not be worth it unless he's provided his opinion.

Original Message

From: Bromm, William (CAB)
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 4:59 PM
To: Katona, Keley (ENERGY); Corluka, Marijana (CAB); Foster, Robert (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB)
Subject: Re: Rate Mitigation Update - Sunday Call

Sorry, forgot to ask - do you need MAG?

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.

Original Message

From: Katona, Keley (ENERGY)
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 4:57 PM
To: Bromm, William (CAB); Corluka, Marijana (CAB); Foster, Robert (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB)
Subject: Re: Rate Mitigation Update - Sunday Call

Scott Nelms and Carolyn Calwell will also be on the call.

Original Message

From: Bromm, William (CAB)
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 7:41 PM
To: Corluka, Marijana (CAB); Foster, Robert (CAB); Katona, Keley (ENERGY); MacIntyre, Kyle (TBS); McLean, David (MOF); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB)
Subject: Fw: Rate Mitigation Update - Sunday Call

Flagging potential for a call Sunday at 2 per the SOC's email below.

Can you let us know who from your areas should be on the call in addition to the DMS? I assume it would

be:

- SOC
- DM Imbrogno
- DM Thompson
- DM Angus
- DM Davidson
- Cindy Veinot (if available)
- Karen Hughes?
- Steen Hume?

Thanks

W

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.

Original Message

From: Orsini, Steve (CAB) <Steve.Orsini@ontario.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 7:11 PM

To: Bromm, William (CAB); Corluka, Marijana (CAB); Matela, Angelo (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB)

Subject: FW: Rate Mitigation Update

From: Imbrogno, Serge (ENERGY)

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 7:11:04 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

To: Orsini, Steve (CAB)

Cc: Davidson, Steven (CAB); Angus, Helen (MIT); Thompson, Scott (MOF); Bromm, William (CAB);

Bromm, William (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB); Corluka, Marijana (CAB)

Subject: Re: Rate Mitigation Update

Hi Steve,

We'll look at lowering the peak days for class B customers. I'll wait for the meeting notice on Sunday.

Serge

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.

Original Message

From: Orsini, Steve (CAB)

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 7:05 PM

To: Imbrogno, Serge (ENERGY)

Cc: Davidson, Steven (CAB); Angus, Helen (MIT); Thompson, Scott (MOF); Bromm, William (CAB);

Bromm, William (CAB); Kwamena, Boafoa (CAB); Corluka, Marijana (CAB)

Subject: RE: Rate Mitigation Update

Serge,

Thanks for the heads up. On Option 1, can we be clear on our current legal, accounting and financial risk analysis based on the current mechanism.

Also, for small manufacturers in Class B, could we consider giving them special consideration in meeting the 5 peak days (e.g., they must meet at least 4 of the 5)? Many will not have the flexibility to turn off on a dime as large companies can do.

Can we talk on the weekend with TBS and Finance? I will ask my office to schedule a call Sunday afternoon at 2:00 if that works for everyone.

Steve

-----Original Message-----

From: Imbrogno, Serge (ENERGY)

Sent: February-24-17 6:52 PM

To: Orsini, Steve (CAB)
Cc: Bromm, William (CAB); Davidson, Steven (CAB)
Subject: Rate Mitigation Update

Hi,

Andrew T gave us a de-brief from a meeting he had this afternoon with PO. They want us to move forward with option 1, reorder the deck to begin with GA option, and include ICI expansion as measure to support Class B. We're turning a revised draft of the cub sub for the weekend. We're also expecting edits to the minute. I haven't seen a draft of the TB minute. It would be helpful if TBS shares a draft.

He also confirmed that there would be a technical briefing with media and stakeholders (similar to budget lock-up structure).

Serge

Sent from my iPad